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Thank you to all our runners and to all the families 

who raised money for our Terry Fox Run today.  An 

extra big thank you to Mrs. N. Chan and Mrs. Stead 

for organizing it all!  We had over a hundred 

students or more for the opportunity to throw a 

ball to dunk Mr. Hovis in the dunk tank. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 27, 2019 

 

Saturday, September 28 

Garden Work Party  

See attachment 

 

Monday, September 30 

Orange Shirt Day 

 

Friday, October 4 

Pizza Day 

 

Monday, October 14 

Thanksgiving Day 

No school 

 

Monday, October 21  

Federal Election 

Gym is closed for voting 

 

Thursday, October 24 

Photo Re-take day 

 

Friday, October 25 

Professional Development Day (Pro D) 

No school for students 

Oaklands Spirit Wear 

Keep your eyes out for notices going home 

in a few weeks about purchasing sweat 

pants, hoodies and T-shirts with our 

Oaklands logo. 

Garden Work Party 
This Saturday we will be hosting another Garden Work Party 
in our courtyard from 10am to 2pm.  Please see the 
attachment for more information and be sure to sign-up on 
the Google doc.   
 

Thanks, Mr. Hovis, 

for being such a 

good sport! 
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Kids for Climate Action Club 

   Starts on Monday, September 30 

All Grade 3, 4 and 5 students please meet in 

the library at lunch recess. 

 

 

Monday, September 30 

 

Students are encouraged to wear their orange shirts in 

support of this important day. 

 

The annual Orange Shirt Day on September 30th opens the 

door to global conversation on all aspects of Residential 

Schools. It is an opportunity to create meaningful 

discussion about the effects of Residential Schools and the 

legacy they have left behind.  

http://www.orangeshirtday.org/ 

 

Thrifty’s Foods Run for Kids Sport 

Join Mr. Hovis and Mrs. Liddell for the 1.2 km kids run to 

support Kids Sport this year at the Victoria Marathon on 

Sunday, October 13th.  Please see the attachment for more 

information and how to register.  Deadline for race 

packages to be delivered to the school, (as opposed to 

picking them up at the race expo), is Sunday, September 

29th.  We hope to see you there!   

 

http://www.orangeshirtday.org/

